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April 7, 2016 

     REVISED LETTER  

 

Josephine Daly 

38467 Riverview Hill 

St Peter MN 56082 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jotd44@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1817 Ashland Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Daly: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 5, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until April 8, 

2016 to relocate the dumpster and come into compliance with the rest of the items.  Please note 

that the neighbor can no longer park their vehicle(s) on the unapproved surface.  There will be an 

amended order to address the driveway.   

 

After reviewing your matter, Ms. Vang is going to amend the deadline for the relocation of the 

dumpster to April 21.  The rest of the items will still need to come into compliance by April 8th 

as discussed in the hearing.   

 

If you wish to appeal to Ms. Vang’s recommendation, the City Council Public Hearing is 

scheduled for Wednesday, April 20, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  

(Please note that the May 4th public hearing date has been canceled). 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Robert Corey 
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